
Dear Friends, 
  
I and the entire staff at ESA would like to once again extend our heartfelt appreciation 
for your business and your friendship and wish you and yours a season of good health, 
joy, and prosperity. 
  
Since this is a time of year when we all pause to reflect on our universal desire for 
peace and good will, it is also an opportunity for me to remind you of the wonderful work 
done by the Puerto Rican Association for Human Development, Inc. Each year, 
PRAHD's Cozy Coats, Happy Hearts program provides hundreds of coats to families in 
New Jersey regardless of age, gender, race, creed, or sexual orientation. It is still 
accepting coats for this season. Please let me know if you have a used, newly-cleaned 
coat that you wish to donate.  It can be dropped off at ESA, at PRAHD, or alternatively I 
will make arrangements to pick it up from you.  I've provided PRAHD's address and 
website information below if you'd like to donate your gently used coats, make a 
monetary contribution, become a volunteer, or just learn more about this fantastic 
organization. 
  
George H.W. Bush likened volunteerism to "a brilliant diversity spread like stars, like a 
thousand points of light in a broad and peaceful sky." Each of us is merely one point of 
light-insignificant alone, but together capable of casting vast amounts of illumination. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. May your holidays be merry and bright! 
  
Stephen 
 ---- 

 
 

 
Puerto Rican Association for Human Development, Inc. (PRAHD)   
100 First Street 
Perth Amboy, NJ 08861 
Attention:  Iris Gomez 
www.prahd.org 
   
Environmental Strategies & Applications, Inc. 
495 Union Avenue, Suite 1D 
Middlesex, NJ  08846 
732-469-8888 x201 


